
 

 

   

  Airwaves 21 April 2017  
No. 26 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The summer term has got off to a great start and the children have arrived 

back refreshed and ready to learn.  Letters from the class teachers are going 

out today, together with topic webs showing what the children are going to be 

learning this term.  There are lots of events to look forward to  – keep an eye on 

the diary dates below as well as our website and twitter feed. 

 

Cross-country championships 

Boys’ and girls’ teams (4 per team) from Years 5 and 6 took part in the annual 

Cambridgeshire Primary Schools Cross-country Championships in St Neots this 

week.  All the children ran with energy and determination and represented the 

school in exemplary fashion, supporting each other and showing great team 

spirit.  Thank you to Mrs Cahill, Mr Brown and Miss Cahill for taking the children 

to this event. 

 

Class assemblies 

This term each class will take a turn to invite parents to come and see what they 

have been learning.  The class assemblies will all be on Thursdays at 9.00 am, 

with a chance to visit your child’s class afterwards. A timetable is given in the 

diary section below and we start next Thursday 27th April with Daffodils class.  

 

School swimming 

Swimming for Years 3-6 at Sawston Village College is on Friday mornings this 

term and started today.  The swimming letter is attached again with this 

Airwaves and swimming dates are also given in the diary section below.  Please 

make sure you return the permission slip and contribution towards coach travel 

before your child’s class starts swimming. 

 

SATs meeting for Year 2 parents/carers – Thursday 27 April 

A reminder that Mrs Stranger will be holding a meeting for Year 2 parents next 

week to talk about the Key Stage 1 SATs.  This will be held on Thursday 27 April 

at 2.45 pm.  

 

Parent/carer meetings for residential trips 

There will be a meeting for parents of children going on the Year 5 residential 

to Eaton Vale on Wednesday 3 May at 5.30 pm.  Mr Lloyd is holding a meeting 

for Year 6 parents about the Manor Adventure trip on Thursday 11 May at 4.00 

pm.  Manor Adventure will be doing a presentation about the centre at this 

meeting. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

‘Tapestry’ meeting for Reception parents/carers – Tuesday 2 May, 9.00 am 

Miss Kerr is holding a meeting on 2 May for parents interested in finding out 

more about the ‘Tapestry’ software used in the Reception class.  Details are 

given in the class letter. 

 

After-school clubs 

The after-school clubs start again next week beginning 24th April, although we 

are still not sure when stage dance will start again.  Cambridge United have let 

us know that there are still places in both multisports clubs – please see the 

attached flyer.   

Please make sure you have paid for your child’s club where necessary. Payments 

can be left with the school office for us to pass on, but the arrangements are 

directly with the club providers.  If you are unsure if you have paid, please 

check with them. 

 

Tennis club 

A letter is going out with Airwaves about this lunchtime club for Key Stage 2, 

which starts again on Monday.  Please reply promptly to secure a place! 

 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers 

We are collecting these vouchers again this year and have bought some great 

sports equipment with them over the past few years.  Please do start saving 

them up – there is a collection box in the foyer. 

Yours sincerely 

Debbie Gould 

Headteacher 

 

Lunches for week beginning 24 April 2017 
 Red Option Green Option (usually 

Vegetarian) 

Blue Option 

(Light bite) 

Monday Pork grill Quorn grill Jacket potato with 

beans 

Tuesday Beef bolognaise Cauliflower & broccoli 

bake 

Tuna & cucumber roll 

Wednesday BBQ chicken with rice Bean & vegetable bake Ham salad baguette 

Thursday Roast turkey Quorn fillet Cheese salad wrap 

Friday Fish fingers & chips Pasta Neopolitan Jacket potato with 

cheese & coleslaw 

Message from the FODS 
FODS would like to say a huge thank you for all the smartie tubes and filled 
bag2school bags returned to us. We have as ever had a wonderfully 
generous response to both. We will announce our spring challenge 
winning class next week. 
Please see the attached poster for our very exciting FODS social evening 
for parents and supporters. This year we will be hosting a ceilidh with 
Cambridge University Ceilidh band. Ticket order forms will be coming home 
on Monday. This will be a lovely evening for all the parents and other 
friends of the school to get together so please do save the date for the 
evening of Friday 5th May. 
The next FODS meeting will be Thursday 27th April at 7pm in the 
community room. 



 

 
Diary Dates 
Thursday 27 April, 9.05 am Daffodils class assembly 

Thursday 27 April, 2.45 pm SATS meeting for Year 2 parents/carers 

Thursday 27 April, 7.00 pm FODs meeting, Community Room 

Friday 28 April Swimming – 3BM, 3DO, 5 

Friday 28 April Mr Woodcock from SVC for Year 6 

Monday 1 May May Day – school closed 

Tuesday 2 May, 9.00 am Meeting for Reception parents re 

Tapestry 

Wednesday 3 May, 5.30 pm Eaton Vale meeting for Year 5 

parents/carers 

Thursday 4 May, 9.05 am 3BM class assembly 

Friday 5 May Swimming – 3BM, 3DO, 4 

Friday 5 May, 7.30 pm FODS social evening – Ceilidh! 

Monday 8 to Thursday 11 May SATs week for Year 6 

Thursday 11 May, 4.00 pm Manor Adventure meeting/presentation 

for Year 6 parents/carers 

Friday 12 May Swimming 3BM, 3DO, 4 

Tuesday 16 and Wednesday 17 May Year 5 to Eaton Vale 

Thursday 18 May, 9.05 am 3DO class assembly 

Friday 19 May Swimming – 3BM, 3DO, 6 

Monday 22 to Wednesday 24 May Year 6 to Manor Adventure 

Thursday 25 May, 9.05 am Year 5 class assembly 

Friday 26 May Swimming – 3BM, 3DO, 6 

Monday 29 May to Friday 2 June Half-term 

Monday 5 June Professional day – school closed to pupils 

Thursday 8 June, 9.05 am Year 4 class assembly 

Friday 9 June Swimming – 4, 5, 6 

Thursday 15 June, 9.05 am Buttercups class assembly 

Friday 16 June Swimming – 4, 5, 6 

Thursday 22 June, 9.05 am Bluebells class assembly 

Friday 23 June Swimming – 4, 5, 6 

Friday 23 June Summer Fete, 3.30-6.00 pm 

Friday 30 June Swimming – 4, 5, 6 

Wednesday 5 July Induction day at SVC (year 6) 

Friday 14 July Sports Day (reserve date Monday 17th) 

Wednesday 19** July, 2.00 pm  Year 6 production 

Wednesday 19** July, 4.00 pm Year 6 BBQ 

Thursday 6 July, 9.05 am Sunflowers class assembly 

Friday 21 July Summer term ends.  Leavers’ assembly 

2.00 pm 

Monday 4 September Professional day – school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 5 September Autumn term starts 

Monday 23 to Friday 27 October Half-term 

Tuesday 19 December Autumn term closes 
New entries to the diary are in bol 

**NB change of date from original Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website: duxford.cambs.sch.uk Email: office@duxford.cambs.sch.uk Tel. 01223 712108 
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